From: Judith Miller

To: *CI-StPaul Contact-Council
Subject: DENY Madison Equities Proposed Closure of Skyway Bridge #14
Date: Friday, May 7, 2021 10:21:48 AM
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I am strongly in support or council member Noecker’s resolution to deny this request. The skyway is
VITAL community passage for residents and visitors for St. Paul services, businesses, amenities and
quality of life. Disabled persons more than any one RELY on this access for their daily life activities.
Those of us owning homes in Lowertown know our property values depend on reliable and uninterrupted
skyway access. The skyway is PART OF OUR NEIGHBORHOOD and a three year closure is completely
unacceptable. ANY temporary closure of ANY part of the skyway should be communicated in ADVANCE
to all residents, businesses, and posted for visitors. These temporary closures should be as infrequent
and short as possible.

Thank you! Judy Miller 651-276-1826 Resident River Park Lofts
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